
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice to Members 
Christchurch Local 

 

 
Wednesday 19th July 2023 
 
 
Annual General Meeting 
 
 
Members 
 
This notice is to inform you that the AGM for the Christchurch Local of the NZPFU, will be held on 

Thursday 10th August 2023 at Christchurch City Fire Station, starting at 0830. It would be 
appreciated if the on-duty City SSO could please co-ordinate any truck movements required. 
 
All off duty members are asked to park offsite to allow for truck movements. 
 
I request that any remits be submitted in writing to myself, no later than 1700 Monday 7th August. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Blair Robertson 
Secretary 


